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Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

I am delighted to welcome the organizers and all participants of the press 
conference “Природніфакторивоздоровленні”, dedicated to 20th anniversa-
ry of the Journal «Фітотерапія».

Unfortunately, thiseventisbeingcarriedoutonlinebut I am confident that 
quite soon it will take place in our favorite Kyiv.  Weareallproudthatacoupleof-
weeksagoKyivhasreaffirmeditsstatusofHero City. 

Theroleofnaturalfactorspromotinghealthalongsidewiththeconven-
tionalmedicineisvery important inthe program of prevention.  Forme personal-
ly,thesubjectsofhealthydiet, nutritionandphytotherapyare of particular interest.
So cordial congratulations to your journal!  Let this field of medicine be pros-
perous and successful.  

Ofcourse, inthesituationofwar, whichRussiawagedagainstUkraine, we 
mostly hear about military contacts and delivery of weapons.  It is vital for 
Ukraine to prevail.

However, weshouldnotforget about scientific and personal contacts between 
colleagues and to continue with future projects. It would be our step in solidarity 
with Ukraine. 

Convening medical conferences in Kyiv after the victory is an example of 
our future projects.  Weallbelieveina Ukraine’s gloriousvictoryin the war.

We look forward to receive an invitation and attend such a conference. 
Iwishyour online conference runs smoothly. AndI wish all courageous 

Ukrainianpeoplea soonest victory over the enemy.

Kindest regards, 
Dr. Georg Tyminski

Chief Editor of Journal ArchivEuromedica
Chairman of EuropeanScientific Society,Hannover, Germany


